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AAUW Northeast Metro (MN) Branch  
Itanyan a Native American word meaning “To grow by reason” 

December 2019 issue 

Volume 42 No. 4 
 

Open the following link to review the information on future meetings and gatherings in our 
branch internet CALENDAR - https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net/calendar/   
 

In this issue: 
1. December 16, 2019 Gathering at Lake Elmo Inn Reservation due December 1st  
2. Welcome back to a prior member 
3. Reminder on viewing the last branch business and board meetings 
4. Reminder January 13, 2020 branch business meeting 
5. Well wishes for members 
--------------------------- 
December Gathering 
Lake Elmo Inn  
Monday, December 16 at 11:30 AM 
 

Our AAUW December Gathering will be a luncheon at the Lake Elmo Inn, Monday,  
December 16, at 11:30. R.S.V.P. by December 1st. Please make your reservation with Joan M.   
 

Lake Elmo Inn, at 3442 Lake Avenue N., Lake Elmo, MN, is a gala restaurant at Christmas time 
and usually has a special surprise for guests. 
 

Reserved by Joan M, Volunteer Coordinator  
--------------------------- 
Welcome back! 
LeahMarie Smelser plans to re-join our branch in December. She attended the November 
gathering at Christine’s. She is a wonderful addition to our group.  
--------------------------- 
Branch meeting and board minutes 
The pending September 16, 2019 branch meeting minutes can be viewed in the Members Only 
section of our web pages at https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net. The branch meeting minutes are 
listed as pending until approved at the next branch business meeting scheduled for January 13, 
2020.  
 

The August 26, 2019 board meeting minutes from August 26, 2019 can be viewed in the 
Members Only section of our web pages at https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net. The board meeting 
minutes are listed as pending until approved at the next board meeting currently scheduled for 
January 6, 2020. 
--------------------------- 
January Branch Business meeting 
Reminder to mark your calendar! 
Monday, January 13, 2020 is the second branch business meeting.  
It is taking place at the Ramsey County Library White Bear - Lion's Den: 10:00am - 12:30pm 
 

Presiding over the meeting; Christine and/or Joni, Co-administrators 
--------------------------- 
Your positive thoughts and prayers for Robbie and Joni are appreciated by both 
members.  

https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net/calendar/
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnemetro-mn.aauw.net%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Caee4299f735b462b3f7508d61152ffe6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636715445507369617&sdata=lM6IlZs%2F5Kg2yKIjzTLFERHn%2BIAEmWNe2XtYyDjJyIE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnemetro-mn.aauw.net%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Caee4299f735b462b3f7508d61152ffe6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636715445507369617&sdata=lM6IlZs%2F5Kg2yKIjzTLFERHn%2BIAEmWNe2XtYyDjJyIE%3D&reserved=0

